ZOOLOGICAL SOCIETY REPORT

MAY 2013

- The Zootique gift shop is being overhauled, the merchandise will be displayed by exhibit and will be ready for Members Night.
- As part of the City of Racine's Sister City program, we will be hosting a French intern from 13 May through 12 July. She will working most days in Support Services.
- The Terry Cullen sexual assault and animal cruelty case has been settled. My thanks again to everyone who lent a hand in the reptile rescue and follow-up.
- We are in communication with the City regarding replacing the walkway in Walkabout Creek. The area with the trip hazards are currently not accessible by the public.
- Sponsor support for Animal Crackers Concert Series is tracking as projected.
- The Egg-Stravaganza was a huge success with 763 in attendance.
- Max & Jenny's Jungle Grill and the Zoo Choo Express will be open 10-3 on weekends until Memorial Day weekend and daily after that.

Respectfully submitted,

Jay R. Christie

President and CEO